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	Summary:
The attached is a liaison statement received for information from ITU-T Study Group 5 on Inter-Sector Coordination.
Action required:
TDAG is invited to note this document.
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	Ms María Victoria Sukenik, Chairman ITU-T SG5

	
	Phone number:
	+54 11 43189428

	
	E-mail:
	msukenik@mincomunicaciones.gob.ar
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	LIAISON STATEMENT

	For action to:
	-

	For comment to:
	-

	For information to:
	TSAG; ISCT, TDAG, ITU-D SGs, RAG, ITU-R SGs, ITU-T SGs

	Approval:  
	ITU-T Study Group 5 meeting (Geneva, 24 May 2017)

	Deadline:
	N/A

	Contact:
	María Victoria Sukenik
Chairman ITU-T SG5
	Tel: +54 11 43189428E-mail: msukenik@mincomunicaciones.gob.ar 
	Keywords:
	Inter-Sector coordination.

	Abstract:
	During its first meeting in May 2017, ITU-T Study Group 5 considered the material provided by TSAG on the inter-Sector coordination, as well as the candidate topics on working methods, and responded accordingly. 

During its first meeting held in Geneva, 15-24 May 2017, ITU-T Study Group 5 reviewed the mapping of common interest areas of work between the ITU-D and ITU-T SGs and between the ITU-R and ITU-T SGs. Based on this mapping Study Group 5 would like to inform that it has agreed to modify its structure for the study period 2017-2020. For more details on the new structure, please see the updated details in the Attachments 1 and 2.
Furthermore, ITU-T Study Group 5 would also like to suggest adding “Leadership Team issues” (Chairmen and Vice Chairmen, but also Rapporteurs and Associate Rapporteurs); and “Regional participation” to the candidate topics on working methods.
ITU-T Study Group 5 looks forward to collaborating with TSAG.
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